
TO ALL COUNCILLORS 
 
MOTION 
 

Kindly receive the attached motion, received from Councilor AWF Middelberg 
on 27 March 2024, submitted as an Urgent Motion for purposes of the 
Ordinary Council meeting of 27 March 2024. 
 
During the Council meeting of 27 March 2024, this motion was deferred to 
the next Council meeting to be held on 25 April 2024. 
 
The attached motion is therefore re-submitted for consideration. 






























